
Everyone is encouraged to 
attend!

Snacks and refreshments will be 
served.

Simultaneous Inuktitut 
interpretation will be provided

Notice of Information Session

The Nunavut Impact Review Board will be hosting an 

Community Information Session in Igloolik

for a Monitoring Update of Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation’s  

Mary River Project

When: Friday, February 14, 2020

Evening: Presentation, 7:00 pm

Where: Ataguttaaluk High School Gym

Why: To provide update to community members and
discuss community thoughts about the Baffinland’s 
Mary River Project.
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